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Wednesday 2" April 2014
Dear Richard,

Thank you for sharing with the school, the vision Holy Trinity Church has for
building a new Neighbourhood Hub. We know that the desire to build a centre
for the local community and for the use of the church has been in the pipe line
for many years and it is wonderful to see the vision coming to pass.

Holy Trinity Church has been serving our local community for many years and
already acts as a life-line to many people and families within the neighbourhood.
The church has maintained many years of working in partnership with the
school, and we see this venture as another opportunity to strengthen this
further. ;

We believe that the Neighbourhood Hub will have a great impact on the pupils
and families of Holy Trinity. It will provide an affordable community space for
children and their parents to use and enjoy. Not only to house the many
community activities led by the church that members of the school community
already engages in, but to offer new opportunities to host additional classes and
clubs, as well as social events. This will be so beneficial in making a difference
to the lives and education of our children and their families.

This is also a great opportunity for the children and staff to be involved in the
unique construction process that has been planned. The children will enjoy
helping to build using the straw bales and watching the growth of the building
over time. What an exciting experience for the children and the community.

May God bless you in all your endeavours. We look forward in celebrating the
opening of the Neighbourhood Hub and the rewards that our whole community
will gain from it.

Yours sincerely,
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